
 
        15 March 2015 
 
 
Gary A. Beall 
P.O. Box 923 
Gualala, CA,      95445-0923 
503-574-4751 
 
 
 Re: CDMS #2014-0003: 
 
 
Dear Mr. Beall, 
 
 This letter is to inform you that your CDMS #2014-0003, APN 145-051-12, 

located at 38920 Old Stage Road will not be addressed by the Gualala Municipal 

Advisory Council (GMAC) on 2 April 2015. 

 

GMAC Council Members have found the notice received from Mendocino 

Planning and Building Department to be an announcement of the Planning 

Commission’s findings on the property split and the meeting on the proposal. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this letter or the Council’s CDP process, 

please do not hesitate to contact me at the address above or my office phone: 707-884-

3006.  If you do not reach me personally, please leave a message and I will get back to 

you as soon as I can.  You may also contact GMAC Chair Jeff Watts at: 707-884-3057. 

 

I remain, 

 
     Sincerely, 

     
     Mary Mobert 
     GMAC Administrator 

 


